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I OPPOSE [HB 3609] with Extreme Prejudice.  

 

[HB 3609] is an attack on existing Power Companies Infrastructure. 

 

[HB 3609] will be used by the Public Utilities Commission (PUC) to set unreasonable 

criteria for power companies to meet thereby causing unnecessary and unjustified 

violations. 

 

Distributed Power Plant construction and maintenance-who pays? They will be useful 

someday but not now. Most people cannot afford them. 

 

Battery Storage Systems are pricey for most homeowners [$10,000 to $20,000] or 

higher depending on the size and complexity of the system. In addition, the Batteries 

last about [10] years. 

 

There will also be a need for specialized Solar Battery Recycling Businesses. 

Permitting the aforementioned specialized battery recycling may involve costly siting 

and permitting costs. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 

 


